PRE-CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

US-77/Warlick Blvd Interchange

$-77-2(1077); C.N. 12552C

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE

Anticipated Start: September 2025 | Anticipated Completion: Fall 2027 (weather permitting)

IMPROVEMENTS

Work will consist of constructing an interchange at U.S. Highway 77 (US-77), Warlick Boulevard, and West Denton
Road. Approximately 0.80 miles of West Denton Road west of the interchange and approximately 0.30 miles of
Warlick Boulevard east of the interchange will be reconstructed. Street lighting and traffic signals will be constructed.
Existing roadway culverts will be extended or replaced as determined by hydraulic analysis.

TRAFFIC IMPACTS

The work on US-77 will be constructed primarily under traffic with lane closures controlled by appropriate traffic
control devices and practices. Limited overnight closures of US-77 will be required for bridge girder installation.
Designated detours will be provided. A temporary intersection will be constructed to accommodate all movements to
and from US-77, West Denton Road, and Warlick Boulevard via left and right turn lanes on all approaches. Crossovers
will be constructed and utilized as needed on West Denton Road and Warlick Boulevard.

Minimal impacts are anticipated on the floodplain of Salt Creek, located to the east of the project. No impacts to the
floodway are anticipated.

COST

- New Hard Surface S P
- New Grading/Seeding 23 6 MI/IIO”
@ \ew Bridge Graham Construction Inc. has been
awarded the contract.
X  Remove/Closure
—— Existing US-77

ol CONTACTS

Brian Schoen

Project Manager

Nebraska Department of Transportation
(402) 471-0850
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Martin Potgieter
! Sr. Project Manager
Wilderness Park Graham Construction Inc.
(402) 909-3838
martin.potgieter@grahamus.com

Learn more about this project:
ndot.info/12552C
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